
 
From: Gilbraith, Scott [mailto:sgilbraith@bankorion.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 4:19 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special Assessment Premium 
 

Good afternoon.  It is fully recognized that the country, and the banking system, are in troubled 
waters.  But it seems to me adding such a hefty assessment at this time will further shake the 
banking system.  Any efforts to stalling this action may help to speed the recovery process. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

SCOTT GILBRAITH  
VICE PRESIDENT  
BANKORION  
309/526-8011X304  
sgilbraith@bankorion.com  


